
 

 
 
 
 
Drax Power Ltd 
By email only 

 

Your Ref:  

Our Ref: EN010091 

Date: 7 December 2018  
 

 
 
Dear Mr Doyle 
 
Planning Act 2008 (as amended) – Section 123 and the Infrastructure 
Planning (Compulsory Acquisition) Regulations 2010 (as amended) – 
Regulation 6 
 
Application by Drax Power Ltd for an Order Granting Development Consent 
for the Drax Re-power Project 
 
Notification of decision to accept the proposed provision for the compulsory 
acquisition of additional land as part of the application     
  
I refer to your proposal for compulsory acquisition of additional land made under 
section 123(4) of the Planning Act 2008 (as amended), and received by the Planning 
Inspectorate on behalf of the Secretary of State on 8 November 2018.  
 
In accordance with Regulation 6 of the Infrastructure Planning (Compulsory 
Acquisition) Regulations 2010 (as amended), the Examining Authority (on behalf of 
the Secretary of State) has decided to accept this proposed provision, as part of the 
application. In reaching this decision, the Examining Authority is satisfied that it 
complies with the requirements of Regulation 5 of the Infrastructure Planning 
(Compulsory Acquisition) Regulations 2010 (as amended).  
 
Please be aware of your duties under Regulations 7, 8 and 9 of the Infrastructure 
Planning (Compulsory Acquisition) Regulations 2010 (as amended).  
 
Yours sincerely  
 
Richard Allen 
Lead Member of the Panel of Examining Inspectors  
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